
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sound of Science 

 

Finding out how sound works was the aim of one of our Science 

topics – and we decided to share what we learnt with the whole 

school in our Class Assembly. We invited our parents and carers 

too. As well as explaining what we had learnt in Science, we added 

the sound of our singing voices to our performance too – including a 

song in French, Do-Ray-Mi from The Sound of Music and yodelling! 
 

  

 

Highlights of the Year – 5LW 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Healthy Highfield! 

 
For our Healthy Highfield topic, we decided to share useful 

information and hints and tips with our families. After much 

discussion and research, we created information leaflets about how 

to live a healthy lifestyle. In addition, we wrote speeches to 

persuade people not to smoke – or to give up if they did. As well as 

that, we found out about the Healthy Eating Plate and the 

importance of eating balanced meals. Finally, we made and tasted 

some healthy food – and we shared everything with our families at 

a special presentation evening. “I really enjoyed making the food 

because most of it was really tasty,” commented Lara K. “Even 

though I felt a bit shy, I felt happy and excited when all our parents 

and carers came!” 

 



 

 

Terrific Tolmers 

All the children from 5LW spent a tremendous, fun-packed day at 

the Tolmers Scout Centre in Cuffley. They took part in four 

activities: Aeroball, Archery, Gladiators and Pedal Karts.  

“I liked the Aeroball and the Archery because it was great fun!” 

enthused Yahya. 

“I really enjoyed all  the activities,” said Lubna enthusiastically, “but 

my favourite was the Aeroball.” 

Tamerah liked the Pedal Karts and Gladiators because “they were 

very energetic”. 
 

    

 


